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What We Are Learning! 

We have had a busy week in Pre-K. We 

continued talking about the many ways we are 

alike and different and all about our families. 

Thank you for sending in the pictures. They 

have enjoyed telling us all about their family. 

In our first phase of Handwriting Without 

Tears (HWT) we used our wood pieces to talk 

about vertical, horizontal, and diagonal lines 

and practiced some easy prepositional words. 

We even used the wood pieces for playing 

music and singing the Hokey Pokey. They 

drew Mat Man in their journals and had fun 

making their own Mat Man to hang in our 

hallway. Ask your little to tell you about Mat 

Man! We also rotated through several math 

centers, played with Mr. Potato Head 

Families, and practiced cutting skills with 

Play-Doh. 

 

Upcoming Events 

Sept.   2 – No School – Labor Day 

Sept.  16 – 1st Quarter Midterm                 

Sept.  19 – Grandparent Mass                  

Sept.  25 – Picture Day 

Sept.  28 – Rockets Golf Scramble                

Tee-off at 1:00 pm. 

 

Next week we will be talking about colors. 

We will also begin Show and Tell and more 

information is attached to this letter.  

Reminder: We now have 15 children on 

Tues, Wed, & Thurs and 9 on Mon & Fri.     

Snacks for next week:                               

Monday – No School                                            

Tuesday – Tinley                                                

Wednesday – Tucker                                     

Thursday – Brooks                                       

Friday - Kayden 

 

 
 

Notes:  

Save the date: We will be celebrating Grandparent’s Day on the morning of Thursday, September 

19th.  

We are sending August/September book orders home. If you are interested, please place  your 

on-line order by Friday, September 6th. More information is attached to the flyers. 

Nap mats are coming home to be washed. Please remember to send them back on Tuesday. 

Have a GREAT three day weekend! 
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